Hsu, Benjamin

From: Spradlin, Kollan <KSpradlin@scsengineers.com>

Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 3:13 PM

To: Madden, Melissa; Morgan, Steve; Dilmore, Cory; Chamberlain, Justin; Hsu, Benjamin; Ciaravella, Philip

Cc: RuizLE@hillsboroughcounty.org; O'Neill, Joseph(Hillsborough County; Guilbeault, Ken; Devitt,
Caroline; Susan; Curtis, Bob; WiesmanR@hillsboroughcounty.org

Subject: Hillsborough County Southeast County Landfill Phase Il Cutoff Trench Extension Construction

Notification - Update

The Hillsborough County Infrastructure Services, Solid Waste Management Division hereby submits an update of
construction activities for extension of the Phase Il Cutoff Trench Extension. Construction activities began May 8, 2019
and are expected to take approximately three weeks to complete.

This week, environmental contractors excavated to the top of clay and electrofusion welded a wye into the existing
cutoff trench pipe. Trenching and pipe placement is planned to continue into next week.

We will continue to provide FDEP weekly progress updates via email during construction. Please let us know if you have
any questions or require additional information.

Thank you,

Kollan Spradlin, PE, CHMM

Project Professional

SCS Engineers

3922 Coconut Palm Drive, Suite 102
Tampa, Florida 33619
813-804-6706 (W)

813-955-4906 (C)
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